

in a Caring Community

March 27, 2019

750 College Avenue Kentfield, CA 94904 (415) 458-5130 Fax (415) 458-5138 Elizabeth Schott, Superintendent Voice Mail (415) 458-5133

www.kentfieldschools.org

Dear Kentfield School District Community,

On March 25th, Superintendent Liz Schott announced to the Kentfield School District (KSD) Board her plan to retire at the end of the current school year.

Liz has led and served our Kentfield schools over the last six years with compassion and true dedication to our students and families. We are deeply grateful for her service to our district and will celebrate her many accomplishments and retirement at a future board meeting in late spring.

The KSD board is in the process of selecting an executive search firm to assist us with a new superintendent search. While the selection and hiring of a superintendent is the responsibility of the board, our goal is that the process will be open, inclusive, transparent, and will certainly include community and staff input.

Our website and weekly district newsletters contains a new section updating our community on the superintendent selection process and providing more detail on how your input can be provided. We warmly welcome your participation and feedback in this process.

If you have any immediate questions or comments, please feel free to contact our board president, Heather McPhail Sridharan, at hmcphailsridharan@kentfieldschools.org.

## **Board of Trustees**

Heather McPhail Sridharan Sarah Killingsworth Quoc Tran Davina Goldwasser David Riedel

**Bacich Elementary School** 

699 Sir Francis Drake Blvd. Kentfield, CA 94904 Sally B. Peck, Principal (415) 925-2220 Fax (415) 925-2226 With gratitude,

Davina Goldwasser Sarah Killingsworth Heather McPhail Sridharan David Riedel Quoc Tran

The Board of Trustees. Kentfield School District

## Kent Middle School

800 College Avenue Kentfield, CA 94904 Grant Althouse, Principal (415) 458-5970 Fax (415) 458-5973